ST. LAURENCE'S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL

Jockey Field, Ludlow. Shropshire. SY8 1TP
Telephone: 01584 872766 email: admin@st-laurenceprimary.com

*ourschoolsapp

www.st-laurenceprimary.com

Friday 5th September 2025

Please could we remind parents to telephone or email the school **before 9am** to notify us of any absence. **admin@st-laurenceprimary.com** 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you children will be marked as unauthorised.

Welcome Back:

It has been a very positive start to the term and it has been lovely to see all of the children again. Our new reception intake have settled very well and it was lovely to see so many parents come and share lunch with them today. Don't forget that they are in full time from Monday!

Arrangements at the beginning of the school day:

A reminder that only reception parents are to come on to the school playground at the start of the day to hand over the children, which has gone very well this week and that all other parents should leave the children at the relevant gate to walk in by themselves. We always give a few days at the beginning of the school year for children to get used to this but from Monday it shall be back to normal.

Clubs

This terms clubs will be going live on Friday 5th September at 4pm

Year 4

Year 4 enjoyed walking around Wycliffe this morning observing the autumnal changes to the landscape and connecting with their spirituality.











September

1ST PD DAY 2nd PD DAY

3rd School re opens

23rd Nazul Influenza Immunisation – Flu Spray R-Y6

October

24th PD Day 27th Half Term